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July 2023 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
After October half term, we will be making some changes to our dinnertime provision in terms of 
the activities we have for our children to engage with. In preparation for this, we would very much 
like to collect in school some seemingly random items, which we are hoping you may be able to help 
with. Please note, we do not want parents to purchase these items, we are hoping for old and no 
longer needed items which may be taking up space around the house or in sheds. The items we 
would like to collect are: 
 

• Metal sieves/colanders 
 

• Sand toys 
 

• Buckets and spades  
 

• Metal cooking utensils  
 

• Gardening trowels  
 

• Buckets 
 

• Wooden brooms 
 

• Old metal pots and pans with or  
           without lids (No glass lids please) 
 

• Washing up bowls 
 

• Any children’s dressing up outfits (ages 4-11) e.g. 
superhero outfits, princess dresses etc   

 
Please send any items you can spare into school in September. We will send a reminder letter in 
September also, we just wanted to get in their early before anybody had a potential clear out during 
the holidays.  
 
Thank you in advance for your generosity and any support that you can provide with this request.  
 
Kind regards,  
Mr Williams (Headteacher) 


